RDPA Meeting Notes	
RDPA Meeting held January 8, 2109	
Items discussed and of note:
· Guest Speakers were Gary Chan and Keith Brock presenting the RAIL program. Same presentation as provided to the Quilchena PAC. 
· The government funding model for schools is expected to stay the same until 2020. Not sure what changes will be made, but changes are expected. 
· SD 38 enrollment is projected to stay the same for the next year – there are currently 1,600 kids in grade 8.
· Treasury Report – some discussion around fraud and theft of public monies (not Richmond specific). It was noted any PAC member has the right to ask about money saved or earned – should be transparent. Discussed custody and signing authority of treasury.  
· RDPA Constitution – new constitution has been circulated to PAC’s. “One PAC one vote”. Encouraged to read and bring forward any comments/ questions to the next RDPA meeting or directly to RDPA. 
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Next Meeting:  February 5, 2019
· Discuss changes to the RDPA constitution and any comments/ concerns/ questions brought forward.
·  Guest Speaker will be the Richmond Teachers union leader to discuss issues for the upcoming negotiations.
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